
From: Senator Hirono <Hirono.outgoing.mail@hirono.senate.gov>
To:  Ron Curtis
Subject: Response from Senator Hirono
Date: Tue, Oct 15, 2013 9:25 am

Mahalo for your message. Due to the federal government shutdown, my office is currently closed. 
Please note that replies to correspondence may be delayed once my office resumes normal business 
operations.




